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March 13, 2020                                                 
 

Industry trade fair drupa postponed to April 2021 -  

Heidelberg continues to drive innovations forward  

 
 

The Messe Düsseldorf GmbH today announced in a letter that drupa trade fair will be 

postponed to April 2021. The fair is thus following the recommendation of the crisis 

management team of the German Federal Government to take into account the 

principles of the Robert Koch Institute when assessing the risk of major events. Based on 

this recommendation and the recent significant increase in the number of people 

infected with the new corona virus, the situation has been reassessed and the fair has 

been postponed to April 20 to 30, 2021. 

 

Heidelberger Druckmaschinen AG supports the decision of the fair in regard of the 

current health situation. Regardless of the postponement of the fair, Heidelberg 

continues to drive the innovations forward and will launch and make them available to 

the customers as planned. In addition, Heidelberg is working on an alternative for its 

customers who will receive further information shortly.  

 

Further Information provided by drupa. 

 

 

Heidelberg IR now on Twitter: 

Link to the IR Twitter channel: https://twitter.com/Heidelberg_IR  

On Twitter under the name: @Heidelberg_IR  

 
Further information:  

 

Corporate Communications  

https://www.drupa.com/cgi-bin/md_drupa/lib/pub/tt.cgi/Coronavirus%20breitet%20sich%20aus%3A%20drupa%20auf%20April%202021%20verschoben.html?oid=44287&lang=2&local_lang=2&ticket=g_u_e_s_t
https://twitter.com/Heidelberg_IR
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Thomas Fichtl 

Phone: +49 6222 82-67123 

Fax: +49 6222 82-67129 

E-mail: Thomas.Fichtl@heidelberg.com 

 

 

Investor Relations  

Robin Karpp  

Phone: +49 6222 82-67120  

Fax: +49 6222 82-99 67120  

E-mail: robin.karpp@heidelberg.com 

 
Important note: 
 

This press release contains forward-looking statements based on assumptions and estimations by the Management Board of Heidelberger 

Druckmaschinen Aktiengesellschaft. Even though the Management Board is of the opinion that those assumptions and estimations are realistic, the 

actual future development and results may deviate substantially from these forward-looking statements due to various factors, such as changes in 

the macro-economic situation, in the exchange rates, in the interest rates, and in the print media industry. Heidelberger Druckmaschinen 

Aktiengesellschaft gives no warranty and does not assume liability for any damages in case the future development and the projected results do not 

correspond with the forward-looking statements contained in this press release. 
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